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Comments: Dear US Forest Service, 

 

I am a resident of Missoula, MT and have been coming to Holland Lake Lodge for more than 15 years.  My four

children and I have enjoyed hiking in the area and spending days on the lake kayaking and swimming.  The

Lodge has always served as a great jumping off point to some of the best Montana outdoor adventures a person

could want.  It is an unbelievably beautiful place that holds treasured memories for our family.

 

I am aware that the current owner, Christian, has partnered with a company that is committed to making

necessary updates to the Lodge/facilities and upgrades that will make the property safer, more environmentally

sustainable and more accessible for visitors.  The Lodge is not just a business for Christian--- it is a family legacy

and something that is very dear to him.  I am confident that he has chosen POWDR as a partner because he has

thoroughly vetted their intentions &amp; plans and feels comfortable that they will usher the Lodge into the next

era while respecting the character, history and welcoming spirit.

 

As a Montana native, I know we are protective of our land, our traditions and our home, but I am certain that this

new partnership will benefit the Lodge and the lake for many years.  I look forward to continuing to enjoy it and

the area for years to come and cannot wait to see what wonderful improvements will be made to ensure that we

have a safe, accessible and environmentally conscious experience. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kim M.

 


